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From : 

	

North Pocono Preschool [northpoconopreschool@verizon .net] 

Sent : 

	

Friday, December 22, 2006 10:53 AM 

To: 

	

I R RC 

Subject: Chapter 49 
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I have just become aware of the proposed changes in Chapter 49 and I would like to let you know that I support 
them. I am particularly in support of the changes to the elementary certificates . 


